To:

Mayor and Town Council

From:

Library Board of Trustees

Evelyn Daniel

Bill Holton, Vice Chair

Leslie A. Johns

Paul Jones

Barbara Moran

Amanda Harper, Liaison, High Schools

JoAnn Kerrick, Liaison, Friends of the Library

Jim Ward, Liaison, Town Council

Subject:

The Library Board's recommendations for new members

Date:

May 2, 2005

At its April 11, 2005 meeting, the Library Board voted to recommend Ken Broun as a new member starting July 1, 2005. Virginia Young's term is expiring, and she has decided not to re-run. The vote was unanimous, 7-0.

Brandon Rector, Secretary

Bob Schreiner, Chair

Margaret Siefert

Virginia Young

In addition the Board recommends reappointing Evelyn Daniel as the Orange County member, also beginning July 1, 2005. The Board voted 6-0 with Dr. Daniel recusing herself.

Members Leslie Johns and Bill Holton were absent.

cc: Town Clerk, Kathleen Thompson, CHPL Director